
Important Update: Seasonal Flight Schedule 

Changes 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you about important updates regarding 

our seasonal flight schedules that may affect your travel plans. 

Effective Date: 

Starting from [Start Date] until [End Date], our flight schedules will undergo seasonal 

adjustments. 

Baggage Services: 

As a result of these changes, please be aware of the following regarding our baggage services: 

• Increased baggage allowances on select routes. 

• Potential changes to baggage drop-off and pick-up locations. 

• Updated baggage handling procedures during peak travel times. 

Customer Support: 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our customer 

support team at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

We appreciate your understanding and will continue to provide you with the best possible 

service. 

Thank you for choosing us for your travel needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

Baggage Services Team 


